


Thank you for your helping hand

Proudly painted by Darius, aged three, Maple House
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Please display this poster in your window 
to display a message of hope.

The children we care for have severe brain 
injury and neurodisability, and our work just 
can’t stop. So thank you for your kindness 
in thinking about us when life is difficult for 
everyone right now.

After this crisis is over, our children have 
their whole future ahead of them. Your 
support means that we can give them the 
chance to approach their lives with hope 
and much-needed confidence, so they can 
live the best life possible.


